Clarifications

Question1.	Section 3.1.5. “The installation will require the replacement of the existing electrical board” is this the consumer unit electrical board or is this the current PV system electrical board? Would it be possible to get a copy of wiring diagrams as well as the spec of the current system. Would it also be possible to get a full spec of the battery system that the new system would connect into?

Answer 1.  CSG has only just moved into the building.  As part of a refurbishment programme, they are having to rewire the building which will require a new electrical board and therefore we do not have an appropriate wiring diagram. The PV provider will be required to provide their own electrical board and then liaise with the electrical supplier on how the PV supply would then be connected.  At this stage the PV is to be a stand alone system.  The battery system is part of the scope of supply required as part of the ITT.





Also added 2 drawings of the building
